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80 Hour Basic Motor School 
Sponsored by the Beaverton Police Department 

 
The Beaverton Police Department’s Traffic Motor Unit, with 

the assistance of Washington County Sheriff’s Office and 

Hillsboro Police Motor Instructors, is currently planning an 

80-hour Basic Motor School to be held Monday, April 17th 

2017 through Friday, April 28th, 2017 .  

 

The dates of the class are dependant on the number of 

students/agencies needing training.   

 

The student will be instructed in the area of basic police 

tactical motorcycle operation as recommended by NAMOA.    

 

Contact:  Officer Bryan Dalton  

  Beaverton PD Motor Instructor 

   

E-Mail: bdalton@beavertonoregon.gov   
 

Phone: 971-253-9674  

 

Fee: $350.00 per student  

 

Location: Hillsboro Stadium 

 

Days: Monday – Friday 

 

Hours: 07:30 to 15:30 hours 
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